
 
MERRIMACK CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Property Inspection 
December 12, 2015 

9:00 AM 
Amherst Parking Lot for Grater Woods 

Grater Road, Amherst NH 
 

 
Conservation Commission will be taking a hike through a portion of Grater Woods 
and the 4 new parcels purchased in November.  The intent is to inspect the 
properties and establish a potential list of items that may need attention as well as 
to familiarize the Commissioners on what is present on those parcels.  This hike will 
utilize established trails but may include long distances going through dense brush 
where no trails exist at this time.  Proper dress and hiking boots are recommended.  
This will be a strenuous hike, likely taking more than a couple of hours.  A quorum 
of the Commission may attend but no motions or decisions will be made during the 
hike.   

 
 

Posted December 10, 2015 


